Monterey Township Board Meeting
October 2, 2017

Meeting called to order by Supervisor Henry Reinart at 8:00pm at the Community Building. Board members present:
Henry Reinart, Earl Collier, Lois Commons, Eric Commons, Jennifer Frank

There were 5 citizens present as well as Bob Genetski.
Call to Order and Roll Call
Public Comment

Moment of Silence for the victims in Las Vegas. Pledge of Allegiance

Bob Genetski gave report from County Clerk’s office. Several elections in November. Clerk’s office having success with
the Veterans registering their DD14 paperwork with the county. Bob Genetski will be running for the Seat in the Senate.

Assessor will have AMAR audit coming up.

Clerk will have November 7, 2017 election for residents in the Allegan Schools district. Working on audit adjustments.
Treasurer attended Ambulance board meetings, getting new radio systems.

Supervisor attended gravel roads meeting.

Fire board — Hopkins got a 6 rating from the ISO, which.is good for a rural area. Getting new radio system.

Library is working with Hopkins Village and Township on building.and land ownership.

Collier moved supported by Frank to approve the September 2017 minutes. Motion carried, 5 yays
L Commons moved supported by Collier to approve the September financial report. Motion carried 5 yays.
Frank moved supported by E Commons. to pay bills. Motion carried 5 yays.

Blight on 32" street will be cleaned up.

Hall maintenance — carpet has been chosen, Lois to get paint samples.

Cemetery goals discussed — the tree company.that ground stumps want to donate 5 trees to the cemetery, a cemetery
committee willido a walk through soon. Paper maps need copies made.

Reinart moved supported by E Commons to approve the site plan for Dan Feyen on 125", Motion carried 5 yays.
Reinart to draft a letter to the county to address recycling Depot fees.

2018 road projects discussed.

Reinart to pursue an upcoming tire grant for the township.
MTA October workshops discussed.

Public Comment
Adjourn Jennifer Frank
Township Clerk



